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NOTES:

1. This drawing is copyright of Studio 27 Architects.

2. Do not scale from this drawing, work to figured
dimensions only. Notify any discrepancies to the
Architect / Contract Administrator prior to
commencing any work.

3. All levels are in metres above ordnance datum. All
dimensions are in mm (u.n.o.).

4. The Contractor is responsible for coordinating all
aspects of the Works, including Sub-contractors
Works.

5. All proprietary systems to be installed in strict
accordance with the manufacturer's
recommendations.

6. For ordinance survey coordinates and setting out
refer to setting out drawings.

7. The Contractor is responsible for the design and
detailing of all temporary works.

8. This drawing is to be read in conjunction with all
other associated project documents including
drawings, models, specifications, schedules and
related consultants' documents.

In addition to the hazard/risks normally associated
with the types of work detailed on this drawing take
note of the hazards listed below. It is assumed that
all works on this drawing will be carried out by a
competent contractor working, where appropriate, to
an appropriate method statement.

HEALTH & SAFETY INFORMATION:

®

N

Connect House, Small Heath Business Park  B10 0HJ
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Additional soft landscaping indicated

Indicative drainage indicated

Developed to Scheme Design.

Issued for comment

Issued following design meeting No 01

Issued for consideration

Site Plan Proposed

New Distribution Warehouse

Connect Distribution Services Ltd

To check this drawing has been printed to the intended
scale this bar should be 50mm long
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